
The Mission embarked on the extension of the ladies prayer hall to enable the ladies to 
acquire more space to hold their prayers. This is because from the statistics, it had been 
noticed that the number of Ladies compared to men is high, especially during the Friday
Prayers. Some of the ladies were forced to hold their prayers outside during the Friday 
Prayers.

The extension measuring 10 meters by 4.5 meters has been done to increase space.
The steps involved to completion are:-

SUBSTRUCTURE WORKS
This involved the setting out of the extension, the excavation of the foundation trenches 
up to the concreting of the Foundation slab.

SUPERSTRUCTURE WORKS
This involved laying of the superstructure block work up to and including the roofing 
works. The finished extension is complete with electricity that is the lighting system as 
well as sockets. The roof is fixed with translucent sheets at intervals to allow in enough 
light during the day.

Below are pictures of the finished work.
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